March 9, 2017

We wish our most joyous congratulations to Fr. Bob for all that he has
accomplished both at Notre Dame and with all the students he has mentored
over the years. As the Chaplain of Notre Dame'’s first varsity swimming team,
he helped set the character of the team and the sense of responsibility we

were to have as representatives of our university.

Blessings on Fr. Bob on the occasion of this celebration and for all he has done

for so many.

God bless,

Margaret and Bill Cronin



